
 

 
 
 

Thank you for your patience while we complete this work.  
 
 

 
 
 
 

Southbound Duke of York closed between Centre View and Rathburn 
Monday, May 30th – Friday, June 3rd, 2022 (weather permitting)  
7 A.M. – 7 P.M. 
 • Southbound Duke of York will be closed to remove a tunnelling machine. 

• Traffic will be maintained to area businesses. 
• Pedestrian access on the crosswalk will be maintained. 

 


